
Concern regarding Georgia’s
Transparency of Foreign Influence Law:
Joint statement to the OSCE

Ambassador Holland delivers a statement on behalf of UK and Canada calling on
the government of Georgia to withdraw its legislation on the Transparency of
Foreign Influence, so that it can pursue its Euro-Atlantic trajectory…
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